
 

Mayor Gardner and staff will provide updates on the current state of 
The Historic Town of Eatonville at the "State of the Town Address: 

State of the Town Address 
May 24, 2024, 6:00PM 

Located at the Denton Johnson Center 
400 Ruffel St. Eatonville, Fl 32751   

HIGHLIGHTS: 
2024 Town Administration Annual Report  

Recent Developments 
Upcoming Projects, and more. 

 

 (The State of Town Address will serve in place of our monthly stakeholders 

meeting that takes place every fourth Monday of the month) 
 

Join us to learn more and get involved in the future of our community! 1
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